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Krone celebrates 10th anniversary in
Kazakhstan
The team of Krone's subsidiary "Trailer Corporation Central Asia" celebrated the 10th anniversary of
Krone's Kazakhstan office at a traditional Oktoberfest. On behalf of the entire Krone team, Igor Goiko
and Andreas Arns welcomed around 80 customers and partners from the transport industry and
thanked them for their trusting and fair cooperation over the past ten years. A Profi Liner TIR, which
was sold to the company Nimex from Shymkent as part of the celebration, served as both an exhibit
and a show stage for the live band. In addition to the official celebrations, there was plenty of
opportunity for an intensive exchange between the guests who had travelled throughout the country to
Almaty.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.:
SIMON RICHENHAGEN
Phone +49 5951 209-8216 · E-mail: simon.richenhagen@krone.de
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